By October 1, 2018, all new and currently registered leaders will be required to complete the updated YPT2 training. The enhanced and updated content will allow leaders and councils to comply with all current legal requirements. While this may be inconvenient for some, it reflects the BSA’s commitment to the safety of all youth.
For camps this summer across the BSA –
Adults accompanying units on activities who are present at the activity for 72 hours or more, must also take Youth Protection Training. The 72 hours need not be consecutive. Please watch for a possible update that may require BSA membership as well.
Updated Youth Protection Training Resource Kit
In Scouting, our first obligation is to provide a safe environment where we can foster character and leadership in the youth of our nation. It’s a duty we take seriously.
As an organization, we are committed to continuous improvement. This commitment includes our approach to youth protection. Over the decades, the BSA has taken bold, innovative steps in establishing barriers to prevent child abuse. These barriers include two-deep leadership for all youth activities, mandating youth protection training for leaders, involving our chartered partners in the selection of leaders, and requiring mandatory reporting of any suspicious conduct with a youth to governmental agencies, just to name a few. As our understanding of these threats has evolved, so has our approach to keeping youth safe. We continue to rely on leading experts and the latest research to help us better understand threats facing young people and to design barriers to abuse.
Youth Protection in the BSA: What we believe
· Nothing hurts more than having one of our youth participants abused.
· We are heartbroken and outraged that there have been times when Scouts were abused, and we sincerely apologize to victims and their families.
· We are committed to sustained vigilance and continuous efforts to improve and enhance our youth protection program.
· Along with our volunteers, partners and professionals, we will make Scouting a safe place for youth and families.
Youth Protection: The Next Evolution
The next generation of the BSA’s youth protection program begins today. Our updated youth protection training draws on research from experts in the field of child abuse and child maltreatment, as well as survivors, to identify the contributing factors and threats across the spectrum of child abuse including bullying, neglect, exposure to violence, physical and emotional abuse, as well as child sexual abuse.
Using a blend of interviews from psychologists, law enforcement professionals and survivors, leaders and parents alike will learn about the root causes of abuse, how to recognize types of abuse and how to respond. It’s a bold approach and it’s just one part of our ongoing effort to enroll the entire Scouting community in the fight against child abuse.
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